
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Human Tissue Authority 

151 Buckingham Palace Road 

London  

SW1W 9SZ 

 

Tel 020 7269 1900 

Web www.hta.gov.uk  

Email  enquiries@hta.gov.uk 

Date 26 February 2019 

 
 
By email to:   

Dear  

 

 

Freedom of Information request 

 

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 
(FOIA), which was received by the Human Tissue Authority (HTA) on 25 January 
2019. Your email outlined the following request: 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 
  
Previously in an email dated 20-2-2014 you provided a response to a 
Freedom of Information Act request where you detailed the location, incident 
classification and summarised description of HTARIs for the 2013 calendar 
year. 
  
Could you provide me with a similar response for HTARIs that took place in 
the 2018 calendar year? 

 
 
Response 

 

In accordance with section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the 
information that you have requested is exempt from disclosure, as this information is 

easily accessible by other means.  This is because the information that you have 
requested is covered under a previous freedom of information request. I am pleased 
to advise however, that the information which you have requested can be obtained 
from the HTA website via the hyperlinks set out below.   
 

https://www.hta.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Freedom%20of%20Information%20Request

%20Response%20Letter_1.pdf 

 

 
 

http://www.hta.gov.uk/
https://www.hta.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Freedom%20of%20Information%20Request%20Response%20Letter_1.pdf
https://www.hta.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Freedom%20of%20Information%20Request%20Response%20Letter_1.pdf
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Further information 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the HTA has handled your request for information in 
this case, you may in the first instance ask us for an internal review by writing to us 
at the above postal or email address.  
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have 
the right to appeal directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision, at the 
address below. There is no charge for making an appeal. 

 

Information Commissioner’s Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire SK9 5AF 

 

Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

Website: www.ico.gov.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 
  

http://www.ico.gov.uk/



